WESTT AND THE RESERVE OF THE RESERVE

STUDENTS' ASSOCIATION

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

RECEIVED

Texas Union 4310 · Austin, Texas 78713-7338 · (512)471-3166

JAN 1 9 1986

STUDENTS' ASSOCIATION

13 January 1986

John J. Ruszkiewicz, Ph.D., Director of Freshman English Department of English PAR 108 CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Dr. Ruszkiewicz,

Thanks for the addresses of the journal editors; it is a big help in my search for "sacred truth" concerning the Dept. of English.

A questionnaire of those students who had taken E306 during the '85 Fall Semester was conducted over the holidays, and the response is very encouraging. Final results should be ready by the end of the month, come hell or high waters!

I also would like to sit in on a E306 class as soon as possible after the beginning of the semester; however, I will have to get back with you after my schedule is finalized.

I hope the holidays were good to you; Santa Claus outdid himself this year at my house!

Yours Nerv Truly,

Hugh L. Strange

Chairman, Subcomplittee on E306